
 
 
 
 

To those affected by Typhoon Jebi and 2018 Hokkaido Eastern Iburi Earthquake 

 

Yorozu offers its heartfelt sympathies to all those affected by Typhoon Jebi (Typhoon 

No. 21) and Hokkaido Eastern Iburi Earthquake, and sincerely hopes for the earliest 

possible recovery from these disasters. 

 

 

 


